
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Steve Dodge [mailto:swrite@europa.com]  
> Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 2:06 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: 2035 Comp Plan Draft 
>  
> Dear commissioners: 
>  
> Re: policy 4.28.e -- Light Pollution 
>  
> Although it is clear that good lighting is a factor in safety, I would like the city to require lighting 
practices that emphasize energy savings, and lights that reduce unhealthy glare and light pollution. 
>  
> Street and building light technology now offers significant reductions in power use as well as light 
designs that better illuminate areas such as a street corner or intersection without impacting views of 
the night sky, wildlife and human sleep patterns. 
>  
> Thanks for your attention, 
> Steve Dodge 
3330 NE Ainsworth St. Portland 97211  
 


